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The Moxie Pond East Homeowners Association, which includes the Troutdale Campowners Association, OPPOSES the Central Maine Power New England Clean Energy Connect (NECEC) powerline proposal.  
The Moxie Pond East Homeowners Association/Troutdale Campowners Association includes 29 camp owners on the east side of Lake Moxie, in East Moxie Township.

As an association, we oppose this project for the following reasons:

•This project will diminish members’ property values.  The proposed powerline will be in view directly across Lake Moxie from members’ camps and property.  The project would mar the scenic landscape.

•Massachusetts and Canada are the main beneficiaries of the project.  Maine benefits little to none.

•The environmental damage caused by creating a new and widened corridor is irreversible.  There are alternatives to bringing Canadian Hydro power to Massachusetts via overhead powerlines, such as Vermont’s New England Clean Power Link, where their proposal is to bury the electric supply cable underground.

•The NECEC could suppress new investment in renewable energy.

The 29 members of the Moxie Pond East Homeowners/Troutdale Campowners Association have a great deal invested in their properties and stand to lose greatly if these powerlines are expanded.  As property owners and tax payers in East Moxie Township, we urge the Maine PUC to deny approval of the NECEC project.

Scott Thrasher 
President, Moxie Pond East Homeowners Association
Secretary/Treasurer, Troutdale Campowners Association









